
Shorecliff General Meeting 
February 6, 2020 

 
 
 

Present:  Jill Cagle, Leslie Nolan, Mary Hugar, Ruby Owens, Vi 
McMahon, Cheryl Waters, Mary Willenborg, Joan Corbin 
Absent: Val Mitchell 
 
President:  Jill called the meeting to order at 8:00.  
She reviewed the email sent out that had Patti’s son and 
daughters addresses on it, and information for donating to St 
Judes Childrens Hospital in her name.  
We also received an invitation from Costa Del Sol Womens Golf 
Group regarding their 5th annual charity tournament, that this 
year they are calling the Patti Shaw memorial Golf Tournament 
benefitting Homefront America.  The tournament will be 
played on their course April 14th.  The flyer will be emailed to 
our members and posted on our board to review for details.  
Members were advised to act quickly as the event sells out. 
 
Jill stated as a board we decided we are not filling the Secretary 
position at this time, and that existing board members will fill 
in for now.  If needed at a later date the President may appoint 
someone to act as Secretary.  
 
Vice-President:  No report at this time, they were thanked for 
putting on a good luncheon two weeks ago following the 
Individual Eclectic Tournament. 
 
Secretary:  No report. 
 
Treasurer: Vi has submitted a full report with the prior 
months balance forward $4,895.49, deposits of $204, and an 
ending balance of $5,099.49. 



 
Tournament:  Cheryl reminded us that the next tournament is 
the Partners Eclectic on March 12 and 19.  There will be an 8 
stroke differential between partners, this does not exclude 
partnerships if handicaps are further spread. In such cases the 
higher handicap golfer will play to a handicap only 8 strokes 
higher than her partners.  
 
Handicap:  Jill stated that Sandie Adams has volunteered to fill 
in while Val is on vacation, and we thank her. 
The computer in the hallway is now working to post your 
scores. 
 
Membership:  Joan introduced and welcomed Donna Gilmour 
our newest member. 
 

COMMITTEES: 
 
WPLGA:  Linda has posted flyers on our board and highlighted 
the overnight Publinks tournament March 30 and 31 at Indian 
Canyon.  She attended last year and said it was a lot of fun.  
 
Rules:  Cindy absent.  No questions brought forth. 
 
Email: No report 
 
Publicity:  Georgia has posted on the board some good 
pictures of our Eclectic winners. 
 
Sunshine:  JoAnn passed on a “hello and miss you guys” from 
Ernie, and word that Gail Findens husband was hospitalized. 
She circulated some cards. 
 



Awards:  Terry encouraged us to get some so she can 
distribute. 
 
Ringer:  Not applicable today 
 
Special Tournament:  Michelle is planning a Valentines theme 
game next week; she encouraged us to wear red or pink.  We 
will be posting our scores. 
 
Website:  Nothing to report, minutes are posted there. 
 
50/50:  We collected $136, $35 each to Cheryl Waters and 
Irena Verney, and $66 to our club treasury. 
 
Free Round:  Was won by Karen Kugler 
 
Jill adjourned the meeting at 8:18. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Leslie Nolan 
Acting Secretary 


